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November 9, 2000 
 
 
 
 
Mr. Dan Fallon 
President 
MCDANTIM, INC. 
PO Box 818 
Helena, MT  59624 
 
 
Dear Dan: 
 
It is with great pleasure that I write to you today to inform you that McDantim, Inc. has been awarded 
the Guinness Bass Import Company “Accredited Supplier Certificate”.  This certificate is awarded to 
companies who reach the highest possible standards in their field. 
 
You, and your team at McDantim, have produced an excellent line of high performing, accurate gas 
blending units for the beer industry.  Your product, technical support, and knowledge with regard to 
gas and beer dispense have been if immense help, not only to us here at the Guinness Bass Import 
Company, but indeed to the industry as a whole.  For this, I commend and that you. 
 
I look forward to the continued partnership between our companies for many years to come. 
 
Thank you and congratulations. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Cian Hickey 
National Quality Director 
 
 
 
 


